Dear Colleagues, Friends, Ladies, and Gentlemen,

The 6™ International Medicinal Mushroom Conference will be held in
Zagreb, Croatia, during September 25-29, 2011. On behalf of the Conference
Organizing Committee, | sincerely welcome your participation in this
conference.

The conference website will be available online from May 2010 and all
relevant information on the 6th IMMC will be presented there for you. Please
forward this information to everyone who would be interested in contributing
and actively participating in the 6™ International Medicinal Mushroom
Conference. In this Conference we expect the very latest news from the frontier
of scientific and professional research and development in the broad field of
medicinal mushrooms — in pure science as well as practical applications of this
knowledge.

If there are any comments, proposals, or inquiries, please do not hesitate
to contact me at immc6.loc@gmail.com.

I am looking forward to seeing you all in Zagreb in 2011!

Best regards,

Dr. Ivan Jakopovich
President of the Conference Organizing Committee





